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Awards     
The following students received awards for last 
week:  Brooke, Devlin, Chelsea, Bobbie, Lawson, 
Archie, Zakk, Tess and Abbey.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
School Photos   
School Photo orders are due this Thur 16th June. 
Please read your order envelope closely. It has all 
the instructions on it to place an order. Remember 
if you are paying with cash, please enclose the 
correct money.  
Winter Uniform is to be worn as follows on photo 
day:  
GIRLS 

• Long sleeved white button up shirt 
• Long white socks or stockings 
• School Pinafore 
• Red polar fleece with emblem 
• Black shoes 

BOYS 
• Long sleeved grey button up shirt 
• Grey trousers (not tracksuit pants) 
• Grey socks 
• Red polar fleece with emblem 
• Black shoes 

Please call into the office this week, if you require any uniforms or assistance. 
 

Book Club 
Please find attached Issue 4. Orders are due next 
Thursday 23rd June. 
 

 Fruit Break this Week  
We only received a small delivery of fruit this week. Could 

parents please pack fruit for their child/children for Thursday 
and Friday. 

What’s on!! 
Term 2 2016 
 Gymnastics – This Friday 17 June 
 School Photos:  Next Tues 21 June 
 Spring Into School – Next session Tues 21 June 
 Next Assembly:   Thurs 23 June 2.45pm 
 Last Day of School: Fri 1 Jul - Movie & Gymnastics 

 
 

       
 

Congratulations to Toby Annetts on 
achieving his Distinction award. Toby 
has been working hard in class and 
has made lots of great achievements 
this year. He is an excellent reader 
and shows fantastic imagination in 
writing. 
Toby gets along with everybody and 
is a great playground citizen. During 
play time Toby likes to play soccer 
and touch football. 

Zakk is a quick learner and has 
shown to apply himself well in 
Mathematics and Science. He is a 
wonderful helper in the classroom 
and always ready to lend a hand to 
the younger students.  
Zakk is an excellent problem solver 
and has an inquisitive mind. He is 
joining in soccer at play time and 
learning the rules. 
Well done Zakk. 
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Gymnastics 
The children had a great time at gymnastics last 
Friday. 
We will be having gymnastics again this Friday with 
the bus transporting students to the venue – 
Central West Gymnastics at 3 Barrett Court. Please 
be at the gym by 3:50pm to collect children. If you 
need to make different arrangements or are going 
to be late please ring the school or text or ring Mr 
Scott on 0404 200 651. 
 
The Last Day of Term 2 – Fri 1st July 
We are planning a fun activity for the last day of 
school. The students will come to school as normal 
in the morning then we will be travelling by bus to 
the Odeon Movie Theatre, where children may 
select to see either ‘ ’ or the latest ‘

. The bus will then transport the students to 
the gymnastics session after the movie. Parents 
and siblings are also welcome to attend with 
parents only being charged $9.50 – the children’s 
rate. 
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FOUND NOTICE 
Two Staffy dogs found on Spring Terrace Road last 
Friday.  If they are your dog’s please ring Sally on 

0438 365 208 
 
 Orange Regional Conservatorium 
Orange Youth Orchestra offers concert filled fun music 
for kids. The concert will be held on Saturday 25th June 
at 10.00am. 
The program will include such pieces as ‘Carnival of 
Animals’, ‘Baby Elephant Walk’, Music from Frozen, 
Waltzing Matilda and more. 
Audience members are highly encouraged to come 
dressed as their favourite animal or Frozen character. 
The morning is an exciting event for families and kids. 
Tickets are: $10 per adult, all Under 18’s receiving free 
entry. Please contact the ORC on 6361 7974. 
 
Cabonne: NSW Communities against Amalgamation            
Meeting: at the Cabonne Council Chambers, this 
Saturday 18th June @ 10.00 am. 


